From: <u>Chuck Luna</u>
To: <u>Charles J Luna</u>

**Subject:** Flash Traffic #9-2-2016: Gudgeon Base Picnic Head Count

Date: Thursday, September 8, 2016 3:12:31 PM

## Perch Base, United States Submariners

## Flash Traffic

**Number:** #9-2-2016

**Date:** 9/8/2016

**Subject:** Gudgeon Base Picnic Head Count

-----

-----

-----

Saturday, September 17 is the annual Gudgeon Base picnic. Perch Base and family members are invited but we need a head count.

There will be a count taken at the meeting this Saturday but **if you will not be there and are planning to attend the picnic**, please RSVP the COB by email at COB@perch-base.org no later than tomorrow, Friday, September 9<sup>th</sup>.